
Dear Families

The Beginning Band and String will be performing for each other in a small concert.  Due to
COVID Protocols, we will not be able to have a live audience.  We will LIVE STREAM the
concert so that you may watch it on a computer or your phone. Here is the important Live
Stream information you will need.

Grant Elementary Band Concert
Tuesday, February 15
11:05 AM
Live Stream Link:
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCP5hGL5M6tO00FwNrmE9rrQ

Grant Elementary String Concert
Thursday, February 17
11:05 AM
Live Stream Link:
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCP5hGL5M6tO00FwNrmE9rrQ

We hope to have a concert at the end of the year where we will be able to
have a live audience.

Thank you for all your support.

Chris Cox and Mary DeAndreis, Music Teachers.
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